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Symposium Announcement 

A two-day symposium entitled "The Role of the Electrostatic Potential in Chemistry" will be 
held on March 26-27, 1980 during the national meeting of the American Chemical Society in 
Houston, Texas. The symposium will deal with various properties Of the electrostatic potential, 
including its application to predicting and interpreting the reactive behavior of molecules, and 
its fundamental relationships to other atomic and molecular properties, such as energies. For 
further information, please contact 

Dr. Peter Politzer 
Department of Chemistry 
University of New Orleans 
New Orleans, Louisiana, 70122, USA 
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